
The StingRay Team 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
Welcome to the StingRay Team.  We look forward to a terrific year with you! 
 
Please bring the following supplies with you on the first day of school: 
 

• Loose-leaf paper, college/narrow ruled (NO WIDE LINED PAPER) 

• 3 - 2 pocket folders( green – English, red – Social Studies)  

• blue or black ink pens 

• one pack of 3 X 5 lined note cards (English)  

• red pens - English (need 3 to be left in the room)  

• 2 highlighters 

• 1 ½” - Heavy Duty 3 ring binder for math, will not be shared with any other 

subjects(please no zippered binder)  

• pencils, eraser 

• graph paper - quad-ruled(4 squares per inch)  

• calculator (scientific recommended; TI-30 series is a good choice) 

• zipper pouch for pencils, pens, and other supplies 

• Dividers (4 tabs) for math(prefer ones with no pockets) 

• Colored pencils( 12 count -for Social Studies to be left in the room) 

• 6-8 dry erase markers fine line for Science 

• Headphones/earbuds 

 
We will communicate with you further as the year begins.  Please do not hesitate to call 
if you have any questions.  Call Seaman Middle School (286-8400) and ask for one of the 
StingRay teachers.  Our plan period is from 9:37-10:26 each day.  Again, welcome to the 
StingRay Team! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cathy DeDonder (social studies) 
Patti Herbster (math) 
Rob Jackson (science) 
Julie McLaughlin (English) 
 


